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Welcome back to all our students, staff and community at Eden Public School. A special welcome to 
our new students and families.  
All students have been placed in their new class for 2021 and look happy and settled.  
The school has again funded an extra teacher this year to reduce class sizes and improve the teacher-
student ratio. We believe this supports an increased ability for all our children to engage in quality 
learning. Additionally we have been provided with extra funds to implement a COVID Learning and 
Support Program. This is to ensure no student was disadvantaged due to the impacts of the COVID in 
2020.  
The COVID intensive learning support program is for the full year and provides additional support to all 
schools ensuring identified students benefit from high-quality literacy, numeracy or specific subject area 
small group tuition that best meets their learning needs, led by teachers and educators working in 
partnership with classroom teachers. 
This year Eden Public School will have a focus on Visible Learning. We are very excited to engage in the 
Visible Learning Program through Corwin Australia to support our teachers to be the best educators they 
can be whilst simultaneously supporting our children to be the best possible learners they can be. More 
information about this program will be provided throughout the year. 
2021 is the start of a new school planning cycle. The staff are currently developing and working on the 
priorities for the new plan in alignment with the Department of Education. Community and students will 
be informed and consulted throughout the process. We look forward to the completion and 
implementation of a new strategic school plan. 
The start of the school year can be both exciting and exhausting. It is important that students are well 
rested and arrive at school ready to learn. Please support your child by ensuring that they get plenty of 
sleep and have had a healthy breakfast as well as ensuring they drink plenty of water.  
It is also essential that all students arrive by 9am to ensure that their start to the school day is not 
disrupted.  
Our parent information evenings will be held in Week 4, where you can meet new staff, find out about 
what is planned for the year and hear from your child’s teacher about class programs. More information 
will be provided next week, regarding times and locations. 
Please remember that teachers can be very busy with playground duty, meetings and other tasks 
immediately before or after school so please make an appointment if you wish to meet with a teacher 
to discuss your child’s progress or any other concerns. 
Swimming Carnival 
Friday the 5th of February is our annual school Swimming Carnival. All students in years 3-6 are expected 
to attend. Students in Year 2 who are turning 8 this year and can swim 50 metres competently will also 
be invited to participate. Information will be sent home this week. 
Brekkie Club  
Our Breakfast club will start next week. All students are welcome to attend. 
Breakfast Club is open on a Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday morning and provides a nutritious 
breakfast for all students who attend.  
We look forward to a positive and successful year at Eden Public School for 2021. 
 

Tanja Vogt   
Principal Eden Public School 
 



Staffing and Classes for 2020 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WHATS ON  
February 

Friday 5th - Annual School 
Swimming Carnival.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

                

 

 

 

P&C News! 
After a year of limited events and fundraising opportunities we are looking forward to a better year in 2021! Our 
AGM is to be held towards the end of February - please keep an eye on our Facebook page (Eden Public School 
P&C) for details. We would love you to come along and find out what we have planned for the year!!  
 
Canteen News!  
If you can help out in the canteen for a few hours of a Thursday or Friday morning it would be hugely 
appreciated! Please send a message to our Facebook page or leave a message with the school office.  
There are a few menu changes this year, and an updated menu will be sent home soon.  

• Fried Rice is no longer available. 
• Nacho’s are no longer small and large sizes, a ‘medium size’ for $5.50 with a salad/no salad is now the 

option.  
• Chicken Burgers are now only available on Friday, along with Cheese burgers and Hamburgers. Hawaiian 

Burgers are no longer available.  
• Wednesday’s special is Hawaiian English Muffin Pizza! 2 in a serve for $3.00 (Gluten and Lactose free 

available)  
• Wild Rye Sausage Rolls are now available everyday $3.50 each - these are a 120g size in keeping with the 

Healthy Kids guidelines the canteen operates under. Older kids may want 2, or another different item.  
• Chicken and Cheese toasted wrap is now a warm Chicken, Cheese and Mayo sub $4.50 
• Lactose free cheese is now available across the menu - please indicate on paper orders or select the 

option online.  
• Gluten Free rolls are available for Hamburgers, Cheeseburgers and Chicken burgers.  
• Gluten free bread is available for toasted sandwiches. 

 Your online ordering account can be set up here - www.myschoolconnect.com.au 

Swimming Carnival BBQ!  

The P&C will be running a BBQ at the swimming carnival! Please do not order Canteen lunches on this day as they 
cannot be delivered to the pool. 

 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 
Book Club order forms for issue 1, 2021 have arrived and will be handed out this week. Due to Covid 
restrictions parent can only order online via the parent loop using a credit card. 

Visit scholastic.com.au//loop. 

The loop orders will close on Friday 12th February. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Deb Jeffs 

Book Club Co-Ordinator 

http://www.myschoolconnect.com.au/


Community News! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  



WELCOME 2021 EPS STUDENTS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


